Our Case Number: ABP-309770-21

An
Bord
Pleanala

~[rish Aviation Authority

cfo Deirdre Forrest The Times Building
The Times Building, 11-12 D'Olier Street
Dublin 2

Date: 06 May 2022

Re: Proposed development of up to 15 wind turbines with a tip height of up to 175 metres and laying of
approximately 26km of underground electricity cabling to facilitate the connection to the national
grid, and all associated site development works

Townlands of Camagh, Carlanstown, Coole, Clonrobert, Clonsura, Doon, Monktown, Mullagh,
Newcastle and other townlands, Co. Westmeath

Dear Sir / Madam,

| have been asked by An Bord Pleanala to acknowledge receipt of your letter dated 27th April, 2022 in
connection with the above mentioned proposed development.

Please note that the letter issued to you on 21st April, 2022 by the Board was informing you that further
information has been requested from the Applicant. Once this further information has been received by

the Board it will be assessed to see if it contains significant material information which would require
further public consultation.

As such the documents submitted by you cannot be considered by the Board as there is currently no
public consultation for submission/observations on this case.

The documents lodged by you are enclosed.

If you have any queries in relation to the matter please contact the undersigned officer of the Board.
Please quote the above mentioned An Bord Pleanéla reference number in any correspondence or
telephone contact with the Board.

Yours faithfully,

ol A 2
ZNiamh Thornton /
Executive Officer
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